
Argyle Municipal Firefighters Association 

February 10, 2023 

Re: Fire Service Coordinator 

 

Municipality Of The District Of Argyle 

5 J.E. Hatfield Court, Tusket 

NS BOW 3M0 

 

Alain Muise, Chief Administrative Officer 

Scott Surette, Deputy Chief Administrative Officer 

 

 

Dear Alain and Scott, 

At our meeting of February 9, 2023 it was decided that in addition to supporting the efforts of a fire 

service review we would also like to see discussions continue regarding the implementation of a fire 

service coordinator for the Municipality of the District of Argyle. 

By receipt of this letter please consider this a formal request to continue to investigate the possibility of 

implementing that position. 

Thank you for your time and we look forward to your response. 

 

 

 

 

 

Joe d’Eon 
Joe d’Eon 

President  


